
 

 

Safety Guidelines For Our Reopening 
Check-in Protocols  

1.     Members and non-members will be greeted at the front door by an attendant who will  
         check their temperature.  
           a.   If temperature exceeds 100.4, the individual will not be allowed to enter.  
           b.   EVERYONE that enters the building will be required to wear a mask. If you do not  
                 have a mask, one will be provided.  
2.     Members will receive a pre-packaged communion kit from the hospitality desk.  
3.     Members will have the option to accept offering envelopes from the hospitality desk.  

Safety protocols while in the building  

While occupying the building the following guidelines must be followed:  
1.     No more than 2 occupants in the restroom at a time.  
2.     Members will be seated by an usher every other row and separated by a designated  
        marking.  
3.     Alter calls for prayer request(s) should be done while standing in the pew.  
4.     All baptism and confessions should maintain six feet.  
5.     Ushers will be available to collect offerings. The option to give online will remain  
        available via PayPal, Cash App or Venmo.  
6.     Members MUST keep their mask on during the entire service except during the  
        taking of communion.  

Service Dismissal Safety Protocols  

1.     All members must exit through the front doors immediately following the dismissal prayer.  
        (row by row)  
2.     To maintain social distancing and safety guidelines. Do not congregate in the building  
        after service.  
3.     Members will not be allowed to re-enter after exiting the building.  

Reminders  

●      Please arrive early to allow time for the check-in process.  
●      Hand sanitizer will be available throughout the building.  
●      Maintain six feet apart for social distancing (no hugging and shaking hands; do not  
         congregate while in the building).  
●      The nursery will be closed.  
●      All water fountains will be disabled  
●      For the safety of others, any member experiencing cold or flu like symptoms  
         MUST remain home.  
●      To prevent the spread of COVID-19, please follow the CDC guidelines and all the  
         above directives. 


